
Coronavirus – Latest Information
Ivingswood Academy is committed to ensuring we follow the guidance given by the Department for Education in
relation to Coronavirus, in addition to robustly delivering in our duty of care and preventative measures.

Self-Isolation:
The most recent advice given states
that anyone with a new persistent
cough or high temperature is advised
to self-isolate for seven days, as the UK
government moves to the "delay"
phase of its plan to tackle coronavirus.
Please call the school and inform of us
of these symptoms immediately so we
are fully aware of any new, suspected
cases of Coronavirus.

Hand Cream:
We appreciate the increased hand washing has led to some children having skin irritation. If you feel it is
necessary for your child to have access to hand cream to alleviate symptoms can you please name your
child’s hand cream and give them to your child’s class teacher. These creams cannot be shared amongst
friends or contain any traces of nuts (such as almond milk).


